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         ATTENDANCE COUNTS!  
       Our school is conducting a contest to see which class has the most number of perfect 
       attendance days in September. Help your child’s class win by making sure they are in 
       school every day. Contest runs from September 3 – 30. Students with perfect attendance 
       during this month (no absences and no more than 1 tardy and 1 early dismissal) will 
       receive special recognition throughout the month and be entered into drawings for gift 
       cards and other prizes. Help us meet our goal of 100% attendance for the entire month of  
       September. 

 

       GRANDPARENTS’ DAY 
       All grandparents are invited to the school on Friday, September 6th at 2:00 for a special program 
       just for you. We look forward to having you join us. 
        

       TITLE I MEETING – The annual Title I meeting will occur at 5:45, Thursday, September 26th 

          before Literacy Night activities begin. Find out what it means to be a Title I school. 
 
       LITERACY NIGHT 
       Our PTO volunteers and teachers and staff have a wonderful event planned for you and your  
       children.  Literacy night will begin immediately after the Title I Meeting. We will have stations and  
       special events that promote reading and literacy for all ages. We hope you can join us. 

 

       PTO FALL FUNDRAISER KICKOFF 
       Wednesday, September 11th, PTO will kick off our fall fundraiser. Information will be sent home 
       with students. We know we can count on you to help make our fundraiser a success. 
         

       ID CARDS 
       All students have been issued ID cards to be scanned when eating meals in the cafeteria. 
       To keep our serving line moving quickly, ID cards will be attached to book bags for easy access. 
       Please do not remove it. If the card is lost, a $3.00 replacement fee will be required to re-issue. 
        
       EFunds AND CHECKS 
       The school system can take online payments for field trips, Wolf Pack day care, and general   
       classroom fees this year. Look for a link on our school’s website for more information. Your 
       personal checks are also welcome. Please see the back of this bulletin for more information. 

 

       INOW usernames and passwords are on a separate notice with this bulletin. INOW is 
       the portal used to view your child’s grades and attendance. Follow the directions on the 
       information sheet to log in to see how your child is progressing. 
                  
               
                   Other Important Dates to Remember 

Monday, September 2nd, Labor Day Holiday 
Friday, September 6th, – Grandparents’ Day 

 Thursday, September 12th– Picture Make-Up Day for those 
who were absent on the 22nd. 
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